Kura Street, Titahi Bay, Porirua 5022 Phone: 04 236 8399 Fax: 04 236 8302 email: office@titahibay.school.nz P O Box 50441, Porirua 5240

## YEAR 6 LEAVERS BOOK

A photo book has been created with individual photos and photo montages of all 2016 Year 6 children.

It is a lovely collection of memories for children to remember their Year 6 buddies, teachers and Titahi Bay School.

The book is able to be viewed at the school office.

If you would like to purchase the book the cost is \$25.00. Payment needs to be made to the office by Thursday December 8th.

Any queries, please contact Tanya Balfour: <a href="mailto:tanya.balfour@titahibay.school.nz">tanya.balfour@titahibay.school.nz</a>